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 KERALA ENGINEERING/PHARMACY/ARCHITECTURE  COURSES (KEAM- 2020) 

SECOND  PHASE ALLOTMENT RE SCHEDULED 
           

 
               The second phase allotment to Engineering/Pharmacy courses and the first phase 

allotment to Architecture courses for the year 2020-21, which is scheduled to be published on 
16.10.2020 is postponed to 23.10.2020. Candidates can rearrange or delete unwanted options up to 
22.10.2020, 10.00 AM. The option rearrangement/deletion facility will be available in the website of 
the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations www.cee.kerala.gov.in up to 22.10.2020, 10.00 AM.  
Those candidates who get   allotment through JEE should delete their options for state quota seat 
within the stipulated time. Based on the  online options received up to 22.10.2020, 10.00 AM, the 
second phase allotment will be published on 23.10.2020. The further allotment schedule will be 
published later. 
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